

Board of Park Commissioners

GRAND RIVER • GREAT CITY
La Crosse • Wisconsin

La Crosse, Wisconsin



June 2, 2017

TO THE HONORABLE MAYOR

AND

COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Board of Park Commissioners at its regular monthly meeting of May 18, 2017

Voted 6-2 (Paul Medinger, Mark Terpstra, Eileen Kirsch, Todd Olson, Ashley Skoczynski, and Jacqueline Marcou voted yes. Jim Webb voted No and Marvin Wanders abstained) to concur to proceed with Burbach Aquatics, Inc. schematic design phase of the five (5) pool recommendations from the Mayor's Pool Committee. The Park Board recommended to look only at the current Municipal/Memorial Pool Site recommendations with the final decision for funding to rest with the Common Council.

Respectfully submitted, BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

Steven C. Carlyon

Director

